From: Sarah Leach

To: Holly Willford; Curtis Thompson

Subject: FW: 415 Canboro Road Minor Variance

Date: Monday, February 3, 2020 4:12:00 PM

Attachments: <u>image003.pnq</u>



Sarah Leach, BA.

Administrative Assistant to the Clerk
Town of Pelham
T: 905-892-2607 x322 | E: sleach@pelham.ca
20 Pelham Town Square | PO Box 400 | Fonthill, ON | LOS 1E0

TOWN OF PELHAM CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE

The information contained in this communication, including any attachments, may be confidential and is intended only for the use of the recipient(s) named above, and may be legally privileged. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, disclosure, or copying of this communication, or any of its contents, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please re-send this communication to the sender and permanently delete the original and any copy of it from your computer system. Thank you.

From: Ramundo, Matteo < Matteo. Ramundo@niagararegion.ca>

Sent: Monday, February 3, 2020 3:31 PM **To:** Sarah Leach <SLeach@pelham.ca>

Cc: Dunsmore, Susan <Susan.Dunsmore@niagararegion.ca>

Subject: 415 Canboro Road Minor Variance

Good Afternoon Sarah.

After review from Regional staff of the minor variance application for the new building at 415 Canboro there was no comments to be made from a Regional perspective therefor we will not require any fees. If you have any questions or concerns regarding this please feel free to contact me back. Sincerely,

Matteo Ramundo Development Approvals Technician Niagara Region Tel. 905-685-4225 EXT. 3345



The Regional Municipality of Niagara Confidentiality Notice The information contained in this communication including any attachments may be confidential, is intended only for the use of

the recipient(s) named above, and may be legally privileged. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, disclosure, or copying of this communication, or any of its contents, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please re-send this communication to the sender and permanently delete the original and any copy of it from your computer system. Thank you.